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HEALTH & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
Health Benefits Committee Recommendations  

Submitted to the Direction and Discretion of Compton College District CEO 
Dr. Keith Curry  

 
On Thursday, February 23, 2017, the Health Benefits committee met under the direction 

of Committee Chair, Rachelle Sasser, Chief Human Resources Officer for the Compton District.  
As chair of the committee, Rachelle Sasser was a non-voting party to these recommendations.   

 
Present at this meeting were five of the seven committee members, with two members 

not in attendance.  By unanimous vote and agreement from committee members who were 
present, all five (5) members agreed to move forward for further consideration, deliberation and 
potential adoption of the following insurance carrier: 

 
 California PERS 

 
Committee Chair Rachelle Sasser will move this information forward to the Compton 

District CEO, Dr. Keith Curry.   
 
/kse 
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Meeting Recorder:  Kayla Ellis, Sr. Administrative Assistant 


